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PRESS RELEASE - UPDATE  

Disaster Cleanup   

September 21, 2018  

Dear members of the Northfield Community, the City has received significant damage from storms last 

night.  The Southeast part of the City has received the most damage.  The Public Works department has 

begun cleanup.  The City will be going through each street to remove City boulevard trees.  With this 

type of disaster, we encourage private property owners to manage damaged trees on their property. 

Public Works will be clearing streets, once cleared the City will not be back until the majority of trees are 

cleared from all streets.  This effort will be on going and will take a significant amount of time to clear.  

The link to the map below will be updated daily, identifying what streets the City has cleared. 

https://bit.ly/2xFCVcW 

The City Compost site hours have been extended from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. every day until further notice.  

Again, we encourage the community that we are stronger when we all work together to cleanup from 

this disaster.  

If there are volunteers that wish to help please, reach out to Northfield Shares at 

info@northfieldshares.org or by phone (507)-403-9755. 

The City would like to remind all community members of the following. 

• Do not go near downed power lines. 

• All property owner should notify Xcel Energy if you are still without power 1-800-895-1999 

• Community Members should exercise caution around downed and damage trees.  Hanging 

branches could continue to fall. 

• Observe proper safety precautions when operating equipment and chainsaws. 

• Please stay back from City Crews and Contractors clearing trees from streets. 

• Property owners in flood prone areas should continue to monitor river levels.  Please plan and 

prepare accordingly. 

 

Check the City of Northfield website for updates. Please contact Public Works at 507-645-3045 with any 

questions. 
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